
 

 

 

 

 

13th December 2023 

School Council Fundraising Unwanted Gift Sale  

Dear Parents 

The School Council have met (last Friday lunchtime) and have had such a wonderful idea 

to raise money! They have said that they would like to have an ‘Unwanted Gift’ Sale at 

school. When I asked the group what this meant, they explained at Christmas, 

sometimes, we receive a present we do not always want. They have suggested that any 

children or adults could donate any unwanted gifts to school, and we could hold a sale to 

help raise money for our Adventure Playground. 

 

I thought that this idea was fantastic and for them to think of it was great! We plan to 

have a gift sale on Friday 26th January after school. Please if you do receive anything that 

you may not need/want donate it to our school! This will be happily received from the 

day we return on Monday 8th January. 

 

School Council have such amazing ideas, I had a very interesting meeting with the 

children and have many more fantastic ideas in the coming months to share with you. 

They have asked for another Break the Rules Day, but with a different take on it!!! They 

are getting back to me with their ideas…..WATCH THE SPACE! 

 

Best wishes 

 

S Varricchione 

Headteacher 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 


